
 
Form Revised: February 2005
TORONTO TRANSIT COMMISSION 

REPORT NO. 
 
 
 

MEETING DATE: APRIL 27, 2009 
 

SUBJECT:  ELECTRICAL SAFETY AUTHORITY PRESENTATION 
EMPLOYEE RECOGNITION 

 

INFORMATION ITEM 
 
  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION
 
At the April 27, 2009 Commission meeting, the Ontario Electrical Safety Authority (ESA) 
Judy Smith, ESA/CSS Field Facilitator and J.R. (Roy) Elwood, ESA Senior Electrical Inspector 
will recognize Mount Dennis Operator Evelyn Fuller and Wilson Route Supervisor Mike Grieco.  
 
 
BACKGROUND
 
The ESA has a Continuous Safety Services (CSS) contract with the Toronto Transit 
Commission’s Rail Operations Signals/Electrical/Communication Department.  ESA contacted 
TTC for information on an incident where live electrical lines contacted by a third party came 
to rest on an in-service TTC bus.  The incident occurred on January 5, 2009 at Eglinton and 
Bathurst.  It was determined that the actions of the Operator and Supervisor in attendance 
prevented some very potentially serious consequences from occurring.  The employees took 
the proper steps to ensure their own safety as well as the passengers who were involved.  
ESA wishes to formally recognize the employees. 
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